EMBANKMENT REPAIRS COMING TO HOWARD
ROAD BRIDGE OVER SAN JOAQUIN RIVER

PRE-CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE

Monday
September 12, 2022 CONSTRUCTION
5:30 - 7:00 p.m. BEGINS

SEPTEMBER 26™
EXPECT DELAYS!

ROBERTS-UNION FARM CENTER
4925 Howard Rd, Stockton

Join us to learn about the upcoming construction to permanently
repair the Howard Road embankment to prevent future erosion.

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND PROJECT UPDATES, SCAN QR CODE
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